
 

From: john griffiths [mailto:]  
Sent: 03- Mar- 11 21:04 

To: Development Plans 
Subject: Land Allocation in Brigsteer 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
I'm emailing to state my support of site RN213 as a site for a small scale housing development of 

say no more than 7 or 8 houses, with a third being affordable, and the others cross subsiding 
these. 

 
In addition  could I state that the designation of the site RN 214 as a Rural Exception site does 

not have my full support. It seems to me that a mixture of affordable and houses at market 

prices is the most sustainable mixture. 
 

Yours 
 

John Griffiths, 

 
 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email  

______________________________________________________________________ 


